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Our English lessons will 

focus on our Laudato Si 

Topic and we will be 

using a range of fiction 

and non-fiction texts to 

help us create our own 

pieces of extended 

writing.  

 

 

Welcome back to 

Summer Term! I cannot 

believe how quickly this 

year is going and that 

we are faced with our 

final term in Year 4! 

Notices 

Don’t forget that the 

school residential is in June 

and payments should be 

finalised on SCO Pay.  

Please remember that the 

beginning of the school day 

is a busy time. Any queries 

or questions should be dealt 

with on Class Dojo and I will 

respond as soon as possible.  

Thank you for your 

understanding.  

In RE, we will begin by 

learning more about the 

Easter Story. Pentecost 

will follow as will looking 

further into different 

religions around the 

world.  

This term in Maths, we 

move on to Fractions 

and Decimals, followed 

by Measurement and 

Shape. Lots of activities 

involving Fractions and 

Shape can be learnt 

through fun, practical 

activities at home too. 

E.g. eating pizzas and 

cake and cutting them 

into halves and 

quarters. Also, we will 

continue to look at our 

times tables to secure 

them mentally! During 

June, the children will 

have a trail times table 

test that will begin 

officially as of next 

year. It is extremely 

important that they 

continue to work on 

them. I have included 

many different 

websites on the Class 

Dojo feed and urge you 

to continue using them. 

Keep up the great work! 

I am really excited to 

share this year’s whole 

school topic. With plenty 

of recent conversation 

around David 

Attenborough’s Blue 

Planet and focus on how 

we treat the Earth, we 

shall be picking apart the 

Pope’s letter named 

Laudato Si and thinking 

how, as the new 

generation, we can help 

guide the children into 

being more sustainable 

citizens. The children will 

receive a homework 

sheet that has a number 

of exciting projects on 

that they can complete in 

their time. Many lessons 

in the classroom will tie 

in with our new topic.  


